
 
 

 
March 12, 2008 

To whom it may concern 

 
 
This letter is to support the work of Florian Colceag, the President of EDUGATE 
Consortium and IRSCA Gifted Education. He has been working for a long time on 
introducing the gifted education system in Romania. He will take example of the 
successful strategies implemented in Finland and in the other European countries. As a 
President Elect of the European Council for High Ability, I am glad to provide him 
support in his efforts.  
 
 
 
 
 
Kirsi Tirri 
President Elect of ECHA 
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